COPY.
Elond's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

18th July 1810.

Desr Sirs,

I bag 4o scknowledge the recsipt of your letter of
the 16th inetant forwsrding a sketch showlng how the reglstered
depth has been arrived at in the case of the 5.8. No. 559 to
be built By you, and it is noted that the depth is taken from
the deck raised 9" at ths ocentre.

Thanking you for your attention in the matter,

1 am, Dear 5irs,

Yours faithfully,

Sacretary.

Kessrs. Sir Rayltonm Dixon & Co.Ltd.,
MIDDLESBROUGH.




